
 

LUNCHEON & GENERAL MEETING 
May 20, 2010 

Gather at 11:30 with Lunch at Noon 

PROCEDURES FOR LUNCHEON RESERVATIONS 
Call for reservations between 9 a.m. and 7 p.m. according to your last name’s initial.  

  

A - J  Dottie Cumello  407-243-2334          K - Z  Nancy Jaeger  407-366-7538  
          

After arriving at the restaurant,  proceed to the reservation table.  You may pay 
by CASH or CHECK  (made out to NEWCOMERS) and pick up your name tag.  

No walk-ins.  Thank you. 

 

ALL RESERVATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 7 PM ON THE MONDAY  
BEFORE THE LUNCHEON (May 17, 2010).   

  
ANY CANCELLATIONS AFTER THE DEADLINE WILL REIMBURSE CLUB.   
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LUNCHEON MENU 
 

Salad with Ranch/ Raspberry Vinaigrette Dressing  
Warm Rolls & Butter  

Entrée choices: 
(1)   Chicken Marsala over Linguini   

(2)  Ravioli a la Roma  
 Dessert 

Iced Tea, water and Coffee 

$23.00 (includes tax and 20% gratuity)  

Installation of Officers 
Please plan to join us for the installation of officers 
and for some special guest speakers.    After a brief 
ceremony installing our officers for 2010-11, we will 
have a chance to ask questions of Janet Russell 
Nixon of the Russell Home for Atypical Children.  
We also hope to have a representative from Safe 
House attending.  Come and learn how our dona-
tions have helped these two charities. 
 
The past presidents have also been invited to attend 
as guests of the club.  We look forward to their atten-
dance. 

 
2010-2011 Slate of Officers 

President: Joan Bové 
VP Programs: Pat Fluno  

VP Luncheon: Gloria Irwin, Martha Cirrotti 
VP Membership: Tina Parrish 

Corresponding Secretary: Betsy Dhuyvetter  
Recording Secretary:  Mary Ward 

Treasurer: Brenda Jones 
Parliamentarian: Ann Denton 

 

Dubsdread Golf & Country Club 
549 West Par Street • Orlando, FL 32804  

 (407) 246-2551 

 
Directions From Disney and area attractions  
Interstate 4 East to Par Ave., Exit 86, Left on Par 
Ave., located 1 mile on right 

Directions From North Orlondo  
Interstate 4 West to Fairbanks Ave., Exit 87,  Left on 

Fairbanks , Right on Formosa St. , Right on Par Ave., 
located 1 mile on right  

Directions From Orlando International Airport  
436/Semoran Blvd. North to 408 East/West Express-
way West towards Orlando, Interstate 4 East to Par 
Ave.; Exit 86, Left on Par Ave., located 1 mile on right  

Happy  
Memorial Day 



BOARD MEETING    

Thursday, May 6,  2010 at 10am 
 
Perkin’s Restaurant,  11662 University Blvd., Orlando 407-384-3383 

Please RSVP to Joan @ 407-971-3911 or reply email 
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What a nice luncheon, and I'm 
so glad we had such a good 
turnout..because the committee 
has been working long and hard 
for this day. Donna Flandreau 
planned the event and it was all 
terrific. I heard nothing but 
compliments at the end of the 

day. Thanks also to the models, who were a little 
nervous in the beginning, but got into the spirit 
of the afternoon and really seemed to be having 
fun. Barbara Wiseman and Georgeann Clemons 
did a great job stepping in at the last minute, 
when two of our models had to withdraw...and 
hats off to Rosemary for sticking with the game 
plan and hobbling around on her crutches...and 
to Joan Lenard and Brenda Jones who also 
looked trés chic on the platform. Thanks to  
Christopher& Banks for providing some nice 
outfits and for Lynne accessorizing them with 
her jewelry.  All in all, a great effort warmly 
received.  We'll wait a few months before we 
start talking about next year... Georgeann, who 
with the help of Paul and his music, provided 
great background entertainment and produced 
the Music CD for favors.          
 

My sincere thanks to Judy Babine, who once 
again worked so hard on Bay Hill.  I think we 
have been promised a better location next year. I 
think the folks who  worked those three days 
had fun in spite of the location and the weather 
on  Sunday... I for one, am looking forward to 
2011... Will I see you there ????? 

 I hope many of you will be attending Game 
Day on the 29th of April... games of your 
choice, prizes, and lunch... all for $15.00 …. 
who could ask for anything more?  Sounds like 
fun, and the best thing about it... the proceeds 
go to our charities … Russell Home for Atypi-
cal Children, and Safe House.  We thank you 
for your support. 

Another thank you to the capable and incompa-
rable Judy B.  for the professional way she han-
dled the election of next year's Board. We will 
endeavor to live up to your expectations. 

Oh, and quite unexpectedly, we now have a 
beautifully painted banner advertising our club. 
Who knew Sharen Isham was so talented? And 
yes, Judy arranged for that also..she's been busy 
this month, hasn't she.!!!  

Presents, presents everywhere today...and isn't 
that fun! I saw a few of the door prizes and they 
were great and required lots of time and effort 
on behalf of the committee. Thanks to Donna 
Flandreau and Edna Long.  Great job, ladies! 

I saw that “I've won the 50/50” look on Barbara 
Zeyn's face to the tune of $86.50.  We're happy 
for you, Barbara.  Betty Huff won a very pretty 
tray which she says will look perfect with her 
Spring/Summer décor. We'll be there for drinks 
Betty.  

Sadly, this will be Kathy Ball's last luncheon. 
She and Tom are relocating for Tom's work. 

Joan’s Journal 

April Birthday ladies:  Pat Brizel, Virginia Elliott, 
Ronnie Telzer and guest, Sarah Thompson. 

 

 

Joan Bové, left, with Gloria Irwin, who sang a 
farewell song for Kathy Ball, her last luncheon 
before going back to England.  We’ll miss you! 

Sharen Isham and Judy Babine hold up our new Club banner that 
they made to have at our volunteer booth at Bay Hill.  Sharen 
did the painting... a very talented lady!   Thanks to Judy for her 
idea and efforts in this accomplishment. 

New member, Sharon 
Frumkin.  Welcome! 

Fashion Show models with Christopher & Banks 
owner, Anne Muehl, far left, Brenda Jones, Rose-
mary Kubanet, Barbara Wiseman, Joan Lenard, 
Georgeann Clemons, and Lynne Snowden. 

Paul Caudill provided the background  
music and made the CD’s for our favors. He 
also made a video for the models.  Nice! 

Marquita Nelson presents 
Betty Huff with the Mystery 
gift, a summer serving tray. 

Barbara Zeyn won the 
50/50 money of $86.50 
presented by Louise 
Gallagher. 

They are returning to England and will be 
able to see family and friends... especially her 
granddaughter, Abby, who is the apple of her 
eye. We wish you all the best and hope you 
will return occasionally. Doesn't take too long 
to fly across the pond. You take our love with 
you. 

So that's it for now...I'm off to replace more of 
our dead plants...winter's legacy. 

In friendship.....Joan    



MEMBERSHIP 
Betty Huff– VP 

162 Members 

Membership Dues January – May $12.50 
 

If you have not picked up your 2009 – 2010 Membership 
Directory and would like to receive one, please contact 
Betty Huff at 407-736-0797 or email Betty at Betty-
Huff@aol.com . 
Remember to contact Betty if you have an address, 
phone number, cell phone or email change. We need 
your correct information on our membership spread-
sheet so you will be able to receive our newsletter and 
updates. We don’t want you to miss a thing! 

� Please note:   

---correct cell number for  

Patti Campbell: 407-221-6859 

 ----new email address:  

Cindy Kowilich: ckowilich@cfl.rr.com 
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NEWCOMERS BOARD 
 President  Joan Bové 407-971-3911  

 VP Programs  Pat Fluno   407-482-2146 

                          Virginia Plummer 407-249-2200 

 VP Luncheons  Martha Cirrotti 407-366-3673 

   Paulette Kubo           407-381-5768 

 VP Membership  Betty Huff 407-736-0797 

 Corresponding Sec’y   Gloria Irwin 407-331-6147 

 Recording Sec’y  Mary Ward 407-366-3015 

 Treasurer  Brenda Jones 407-366-7751 

 Parliamentarian  Judy Babine 321-972-8510 

COMMITTEES 
 Outreach  Pat Peppler 407-895-2922 

   Sandy Ogilvie 407– 482-5538 

 Historian  Ronnie Telzer 407- 365-1580 

   Joan Lenard 407- 671-8454  
 Hospitality  Louise Gallagher 321-765-4371 
   Marquita Nelson 407-977-4851 

 Inside The Arts  Linda Gallagher 407- 359-1893 

   Barbara Wiseman 407-365-9121 
 Newsletter/Mailing  Lynne Snowden 407- 696-2886 
 Publicity  Tammy Renie 407-677-5522 

 Reservations  Patti Zedo 407- 359-3314 

   Dottie Cumello 407- 243-2334 

   Nancy Jaeger 407-366-7538 

 Ways and Means  Shirley Vining 321/ 348-3799 

 Helping Hands  Mary Jane Godfrey 407- 365-9745 

 Inspirations  Dottie Cumello  407-243-2334 

INTEREST GROUPS 

 Book Group  Denise Tucker 407- 542-6518 

 Bridge  Pat McRee 407-359-1228 

   Sim Horst 407-678-2961 

 Bunko Belles  Gloria Irwin 407- 331-6147 

 Bunko Buddies  Pat Coyle 407- 275-0437  

 Bunko (2nd Thur. pm)  Tina Parrish 407-359-1497 

 Bunko (4th Thur. pm)  Gloria Irwin 407- 331-6147   

 Chick Flicks  Beth Zellikoff …Oviedo 407- 365-3297 

 Chick Flicks  Barbara Zeyn...Waterford 321- 235-0584   

 Mah Jongg  Mike Frazier 407- 365-5251 

 Pot Luck Dining  Georgeann Clemons 407- 416-1074  

 Wild Child  Pat Fluno 407- 482-2146 

   Georgeann Clemons 407-416-1074 

 Let’s Do It !  Pat Brizel 407-277-2070 

 
May Birthdays 

 

 
Sim Horst    1 May 
Lynne Snowden   1 May 
Paulette Kubo    7 May 
Fay Boese    10 May 
Ann Denton    16 May 
Vera Lepinskie   16 May 
Anne Lowe    22 May 
Lois Boulicault   26 May 
Donna Flandreau   29 May 



 

 

 

 

ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS!!!    
  
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SUBMIT AN ARTICLE FOR THE NEWSLETTER, PLEASE CALL LYNNE 
SNOWDEN @407-696-2886 OR EMAIL TO LSNOWDEN@CFL.RR.COM BY THE CURRENT DEAD-
LINE WHICH IS THE MONDAY BEFORE THE LUNCHEON EACH MONTH.  THANKS! 
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The Treasurer’s Report   
 by Brenda Jones 
 

Beginning balance on 3/1/2010                 $6,000.63   

Deposits and other additions         $1,147.00 

Checks posted                                               $1,144.36 

Ending balance on       $6,003.27 

      Correspondence  
       Gloria Irwin  407-331-6147 

 
If you know of any member going through a  

 difficult time, please let me know. 
 

Get well cards sent to:     

Dru Juhl,  Rosemary Kubanet 

Thinking of you card sent to:     

Ann McLean 

Thank you cards sent to:   

Lindsey Kurtz OF Timpano's, &  Patricia Fluno 

Welcome letter & Directory sent to:   

Janice Connor 

 

 

 

INSIDE THE ARTS 
Barbara Wiseman 407-365-9121 
Linda Gallagher 407-359-1893  

 
 

 
For May - we will be going back to the King’s Manor Bed 
and Breakfast in Oviedo for a luncheon/tea.  The date is 
Friday, May 14th at 12:00 noon. 
 
Reservations are limited to the first 32 people who con-
tact either Barbara or Linda on or before May 7th.  If you 
make a reservation and cannot attend, it will be up to 
you to find a replacement.  The cost of the luncheon/tea 
is $22.00 per person.  Checks are to be made payable to 
Barbara Wiseman and can be mailed to her at:  
920 Torrey Pine Drive, Winter Springs, FL 32708  
 Just a little note, there are two very nice Antique shops 
just down the street and around the corner that some of 
you might like to go and browse through after 
lunch.  There is also an Art Studio - the Artistic Hand 
nearby. 

KING’S MANOR 

OVIEDO 

MAY 14, 2010 

2010-11 Officers 

President:  
Joan Bové VP Programs:  

Pat Fluno VP Luncheons: 
Gloria Irwin & Martha Cirrotti 

VP Membership 
Tina Parrish 

Treasurer 
Brenda Jones 

Recording Secretary 
Mary Ward 

Corresponding Secretary 
Betsy Dhuyvetter 

Parliamentarian 
Ann Denton 
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Bunko Belles 
2nd Wednesday, May 12 12 noon 
Sandy Ogilvie   407-482-5538 
 

Bunko Buddies 
3rd Monday, May 17  12 noon 
Mary Jo Odahowski  407-365-2586 
 

Bunko Belles 
4th Thursday, May 27  7 pm  
Mary Jane Godfrey  407-365-9745 

BUNKO GROUPS 

MAH JONGG    
Mike Frazier 407-365-5251 
Joan Bové 407-971-3911 

Mondays  11 - 3 p.m. 
 

All games will now be held at the 
Riverside Community Center on Lockwood in Oviedo.  

Oviedo residents $3.00, others $4.00. 
 

Bring your bag lunch.   
There are soda machines available. 

RSVP to Mike 

BRIDGE 
4th Wednesday  

May 26 
We take reservations by phone or email 

all month, but request that all reservations or can-
cellations be made by the Monday before the fourth 
Wednesday we play. 
The Tremont is located next to the Macaroni Grill  at 
7015 Red Bug Lake Road, phone 407-359-5787. 

Chairs: 
Pat McRee  patmcree@bellsouth.net 407-359-1228 
 

Sim Horst  skhorst@embarqmail.com 407-678-2961 

CHICK FLICK 
Last Tuesday of the month! 

We alternate between Oviedo Mall 
and Waterford Lakes Mall theaters.   

 

An email will be sent the week before the meeting 
date (after the show times have been scheduled 
by the theaters).   If you do not have email, please 
call the chairperson to find out the start time and 
to RSVP. A dinner option is provided, so please 
RSVP to either or both. 

Barbara Zeyn –  Waterford – 321-235-0584 
Beth Zelikoff – Oviedo –  407-365-3297 

Oviedo Regal Theater 
May 25 

 MANY 
THANKS! 

 Thanks to the following people  
for participating in the  

Arnold Palmer Invitational (Bay Hill). 
            

                                           
Sharon & Ron Isham*   Lynne Roeca 
Linda & Greg Smith Pat Fluno* 
Pat Peppler  Cindy & Joe Kowilich 
Liz Payer  Lynne Snowden 
Nellis Bushnell & Ken Harper*    Claudia & Terry Downs 
Brenda Jones*                             Pat Coyle 
Joan & Art Bové                          Ben & Beth Irwin 
Christine & John Porter*      Joan Lenard 
Linda Gallagher      Louise & Jim Gallagher 
Alinda  Nelson Chris Myers* 

 
*tent captains  

It was quite different this year... 
we missed the trailer bar, tips, Tiger,   

location & transportation!  
 

BUT...  
 

We  had  NEWCOMERS!  Where Friendships Begin! 
 

THANK YOU!  THANK YOU! 
 

What a great group to work with! 
See You Next Year!  

Judy Babine 
Bay Hill Coordinator 



 

 
  
  

BOOK GROUP 
Denise Tucker –  
feel free to contact me at: 
407-286-8803 or 
mrsdenisetucker@yahoo.com 

 

May 18, 2010 
      
No need to RSVP.   
We meet the third Tuesday of each month at: 
Border’s on Red Bug in Oviedo at 1:30 p.m. 
 
May-18th "The House On The Corner of Bitter and 
Sweet" by Jamie Ford 
 
June-15th " The Help" by Katherine Stocker 
 
July-20th "Little Bee" by Chris Cleave 
 

For more information about these books 
and Border's coupons: 

Check out www.borders.com 
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POTLUCK DINING 

GEORGEANN CLEMONS  
           407-416-1074 

ROSEMARY KUBANET  
 407-702-2389 

  
May 1, 2010 @ 6:30 pm  
Hostess:  Vicki Mathis 
3104 Harrison Ave. D-23, Brandywine East 
Orlando 32804 
 
Please call  Vicki to find out what to bring: an appetizer, 
salad, entrée or dessert for 12.  Mixers and soft drinks are 
provided — BYOB. Ask  for directions, if needed. 
This is a wonderful opportunity to get together with friends 
in a relaxed atmosphere with great food.  If you are new to 
the club, please try to attend to meet and enjoy your club 
members, as singles and couples. 

OUTREACH 
Pat Peppler 407-895-2922 

 
We are continuing to support "Tabs for 
Tots" for the Ronald McDonald House.  
Please collect your tabs and bring to each 
luncheon. 
 
I wish to thank all of you for your support 
throughout this year for all of the projects that 
we have done.  You help us to make a differ-
ence in our community and that is great! 
 
We are hoping to have representatives from The 
Russell Home and Safe House of Seminole 
County at the May luncheon to find out how 
much our contributions help their efforts. 
 
I truly appreciate everything you have done to 
make my year as your Outreach Chairman a 
great success.  Thank you all! 

 

Linda & John Gallagher, co-hosts 
of April Potluck. 

Gregory & Ronnie Telzer with cat BB 
co-hosted April Potluck.  

Brenda & Don Jones with Virginia 
Galloway at Potluck. 

Mike Frazier with T. Kay White 

The “guys” gather on the patio. Left 
front, Bob White, Andy Payer, John 
Gallagher and Art Bove. 

Barbara Wiseman with 
Paul Watson 



Martha Cirrotti with her 
guest, Marcia Bowles.. 

EVENTS 

Door prizes provided by Donna Flandreau 
and Edna Long along with the center-
pieces that were all given away. 
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Barbara Milliman with 
her guest., Donna 

Miller 

Wendy Butler was 
the fashion show 
commentator. 

Linda Smith with 
her door prize. 

Linda Gallagher, Don Gallagher and 
Brenda Jones working in our booth. 

Models from left to right:  Brenda Jones, 
Rosemary Kubanet on crutches (what a 
trooper!), Joan Lenard, Georgeann 
Clemons and Barbara Wiseman in various 
casual outfits from Christopher & Banks 
in the Seminole Plaza Mall. 

Handbag raffle winners: Terry Schus-
ter, Joan Bové and Judy Babine. 

Nikki Berman, left, Tina Parrish, 
(center) and Joann Simone, 
right, guests of Tina’s.  

Pat Fluno with her guest, 
Sarah Thompson. 

Linda Gallagher and Ruth 
Scrimenti both won door 

prizes. 

Marquita Nelson 
holding “Soles for 
Souls” donation. 

Claudia Downs with her 
guest, Joyce Barley, her 

son’s mother-in-law. 
Patti Campbell with 
guest Laura Buhl. 

The Arnold P:almer Invitational Golf Tournament at Bay Hill, our annual fund raiser, is a 
fun event for members and their families to attend and work a shift. 

Pat Cregar (right) with 
her mom, Marge Morin 



There are no strangers, just friends we haven't met. 

Newcomers  
of Central Florida 
P.O. Box 620384 

Oviedo, FL 32762-0384 
www.newcomerscfl.org 

EASTER 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 
      1 

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

30 31      

May 2010 

BRIDGE Chick Flick MAH JONGG 

MAH JONGG 

MAH JONGG 

MAH JONGG 

MAH JONGG 

SALAD 
BUNKO 

BOOK GROUP 

  BUNKO– 7PM 

LUNCHEON 
MEETING 

BUNKO–NOON 

BOARD  
MEETING 

POTLUCK  
DINING 

MEMORIAL DAY 

    Inside the Arts 


